
WORK SESSION  OCTOBER 12, 2015 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District held a work 

session in the Edgewood Community Room on Monday, October 12, 2015. Vice President Kenneth Faust 

called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Dirs. present: Gudenkauf, Moser, Schilling, and Faust. 

 Dirs. absent: Jones 

 Also present: Supt. Busch, Prin. Voss, and Secretary Hunt.  

 Dir. Moser moved to approve the agenda as presented. Motion Carried 4-0. 

 Corrine Kroger from Community Foundation of Greater Dubuque reviewed the results from the 

Community Needs Assessment Survey with the board.  

 With no further business to come before this board for consideration at this time, Dir. 

Gudenkauf moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m. Motion Carried 4-0. 

             Kenneth Faust, Vice President  

                        Melissa Hunt, Secretary 


